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Winter News Brief 

Here’s a Grinchy dance to get you in the holiday groove! 

 

Happy December birthday to Angela Ford. Let’s hear it for a slew 
of January birthdays (many board members): Martha Barefoot, Patricia 
Collins, Jan Holland, Michele Hoyman, Monica McCarty and Cindy Parks. 
Show us some Birthday Dollars love for local scholars! (click here for 
more details). 



 

 

President’s 
Message 

By: Cindy (Lou Who) Parks 

That’s not me under the Grinch mask, but I 
hope it grabbed your attention. It’s a busy 
time of year. But it’s also a giving time. 
Please include local branch 
scholarships on your gift list. 
   

   

Donate Now - Click Here  

 

 

Meet Grecia 

“My education is a non-negotiable deal I 
have with myself.” Grecia is our first 
Durham Tech scholarship recipient. 

 

Meet Rumana 

Two-time recipient of our UNC-CH 
scholarship and named a 2020-2021 
Robert Wood Johnson Foundation Health 
Policy Research Scholar. 

 

Learn More  

 



 

Learn More
   

   

Every Dollar Makes a Difference! 

Want to know more? 

Here’s what you need to know about our branch scholarships and about 
AAUW Fellowships & Grants - click here. 

AAUW fights for fair pay and economic equity. AAUW has awarded more 
than $115 million in fellowships and grants to more than 130,000 scholars 
and organizations in 50 states, Washington, DC, Puerto Rico and Guam. 

 

Welcome New Members: 

 Arianne Hartsell-Gundy 
 Kathy Pearre (Affiliate member, Winston-Salem, AAUW-NC VP) 
 Janet Bunger (Affiliate member, Morrisville, AAUW-NC Branch 

Advocate) 

Wishing you the happiest of holidays. 

Peace, love, joy and good health to you and yours. 

We have a January book talk (Pauli Murray’s Proud Shoes) and 
reconvene Feb. 19, 2022 for the Fellows program. Three current recipients 
of AAUW Fellowships/Grants from NC will share their work in Diversity, 
Equity & Inclusion. Details soon for Zoom log in to join the meeting 10AM - 
Noon. 
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